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Also Present

Brig. Gen. K, E. Fields

T-i:. ~----..—*. Henry D. Smyth
Thomas E. Murray

Eugene M, Zuckert

Maj; Kenneth B. Cooper
Lt. Col. Paul M. Butman

Paul Fine

C omdr, James Dunford

Colonel E, T, Dorsey
John Mackenzie
Capt. William L. Guthrie
Richard W, Cook

M. W, Boyer
Walter J. Williams
William Mitchell

Harold D, Anamosa
Charles A, Perry

CASTLE Promam

General Fields described in”detail the proposed shot schedule for
Operation CASTLE. As currently conceived by LASL and the Live rmore

Laboratory, but not yet concurred in by DMA, “this series would consist
of six shots to commence about March 1, and would include four devices
developed at Los Alamos and two at Liver more. The fir St four shots
would be fired at Bikini and the last two at Eniwetok. General Fields

listed for the Commissioners the following table showing the devices
to be tested, proposed dates, location and estimated yields:

615-



Page(s) ~ [LY6 (7 remain(s) classified.

The withheld page(s) will be coordinated with the
Department of Energy under NND 982027.



K-SE ET

Mr. Strauss remarked that the emergency requirements for thermo-

nuclear weapons is the AEC’s most important current program, and

that such suggestions as had been made in the tour se of the discus-

sion must be promptly considered by the Commission,

At this point Messrs. Mitchell, Anamosa, Mackenzie, and Perry;
C olone 1s Dor se y and Butman, and Captain Guthrie and Commander
Dunford left the meeting and the Commission continued their discussion

of this topic in executive session.

Harold D. Anamosa
Acting Secretary

Approved by the Commission: November 4, 1953
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